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“Education is simply the soul of a society as it passes from one
generation to another.”

                                                                                      
                                                                                                               
Gilbert Chesterton
 
Dear Dr. Seemiller,
 
I thoroughly
enjoyed myself
and consider it
an honor and a
privilege to have
had the chance
to attend your
presentation
Who is
Generation Z?
last Thursday
night in the PAC.
As I briefly
mentioned to
you in the lobby, I do presentations for the community on the subject of generations,
and discuss ways that employers can help create environments that allow all
generations to thrive within the same environment. What you presented was new
information for me, and I appreciated learning something new on the subject.
 
In my position as the Chancellor, I interact with students quite often on campus, and
I see much of what you said in action each and every day. To me, the members of
Generation Z are kinder, more sincere, are somewhat nicer, and yet, as indicative
seem to be lonelier than those in other generations. I believe we can all work
together strategically to bring out the very best of them within this environment,
helping them to find their way, to find their purpose, to find their passions, and to
find their path, so that their full potential can be realized.
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find their path, so that their full potential can be realized.
 
Thank you again for spending so much time with us. You have certainly ignited
ideas, enlightened minds, helped us to focus on what we have in common, as well
as celebrating differences. I hope you have a great spring semester, which I am
confident you will because your attitude is positive, energetic and enthusiastic.
 
We look forward to having you back on campus, perhaps for our fall convocation,
where you can further ignite thinking and help us to build community.
With Highest Regard,
 

Dr. Dianne Van Hook
Chancellor
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